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Dear Parents/carers,    PJ the DJ hosts ‘Children’s Entertainer of the Year’ 
   
 
 
 

 

 
Years 1 & 2 have been invited by PJ the DJ to attend the annual show of ‘Children’s Entertainer of 
the Year’. The show is on Tuesday 19th September during the school day at Austin Sports &              
Social Club in Birmingham. 
 
PJ the DJ is the host of the show, which will include, magicians, clowns, ventriloquists etc who will 
entertain the children. 
 
This is a treat for the Year 1 & 2 children and there is no cost for the show but we do ask for a pay-
ment of £5.00 towards travel costs, which is payable using your child’s Scopay account. 
 
As part of the universal free school meals, your child will be provided with a packed lunch, unless 
you state otherwise.  Please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you 
give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your 
child’s account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Harris & Miss Jenkins 
Mrs Longmore & Mr Davies 
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